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Speed! Please note that the gravel access road for Phase 1 (SE Davis Loop lots 1 thru 22) is owned 
by each individual lot and IS NOT HOA property! It is requested that everyone using this road not 
exceed 10 mph to reduce dust and protect children and pets. Other roads within High Desert Estates 
are paved and not subject to dust. However, they are HOA owned and maintained and have a posted 
25 mph speed limit. Please respect your friends and neighbors and honor these postings. 

Water Payments: The HOA has four Drop Boxes! Save postage, get some fresh air and use one of 
these drop boxes for HOA water payments. .They are located at 5060 SE Davis Loop, at 4830 SE 
Jerry Drive, on the South door of the HOA office (5980 SE Jerry Dr.), and at Cistern #3 (SE McKenzie 
Pl. off of SE David Way).  

Lot Watering: During the coming peak summer months, please alternate your water use to reduce the 
impact on our water system. Odd Numbered Lots to water on odd numbered calendar days. Even 
Numbered Lots to water on even numbered calendar days! Use your Lot number, not your Address 
number. Lot numbers are on your Water Bill. 

Fire Season is upon us!  Be Smart and Be Safe!  Checkout the Crook County Burn Regulations at 

crookcountyfireandrescue.com/burninfo/burn-regulations/ or call 541-447-BURN (2876). 

Newsletter Editors, Mike & Petra Berger 

Volunteer…………   Your HELP makes a Difference, is Needed, and is Truly Valued! 

Notes from the Chair 
Diane Dendy 

HOA Monthly Board Meeting: We are resuming our monthly meetings on July 14th, 2020 at 
6:30 pm in the HOA office (5980 SE Jerry Dr.) rather than conducting HOA business over the 
phone. We will maintain social distancing or meet outside the office; weather permitting of 
course! Please call 541-236-7284 and leave a message if you plan on attending. 

HOA Bulletin Board: Thanks to Dave Krause a Bulletin Board is now available for HOA and 
HDE Community related postings. As seen below, it is located near the HOA office. 

 

End of Notes from the Chair 

 

 

 

 

End of Notes from the Chair – Stay Safe 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of notes from the Chair - Stay safe! 
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